From: registrar

Sent: September-11-17 2:23 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:58 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
William Minion

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

It seems that every time Hydro One has an increase in their costs they just pass them through to us, the user. It is high
time that they are requested to cut their fat and streamline the operation. The delivery arm of Hydro is very good at
what they do but in the rural areas it seems they are only on the actual job about 4 hours per day. It's high time that
they are requested to live within their existing budget and reduce the management layers and make their field
operation much more efficient.

-- Attachment --





